

Dear Students,

Global events are now affecting my little studio. We have to make responsible decisions for the health and well being of all the people we come in contact with over the week. So, the studio will be closed over spring break and if the schools do not reopen afterwards neither will the studio. Instead, I propose we all switch to skype our lessons. This way our musical journeys can continue! We can keep the same lesson times just remain in the safety of our homes and meet through our computers. Please let me know if this option will work for you and we can set it up.

For updates as to when the studio will be open again and other information go to our website or facebook (Stepping Stone Music Co)

Stay healthy!

Liisa

Liisa Nessim

604 556 4402

liisnessim@gmail.com

skype: liisa.nessim

facebook Liisa Nessim

www.steppingstonemusic.ca